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The Town Of Ridgefield 

Water Pollution Control Authority 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 
 
 

The Town of Ridgefield Water Pollution Control Authority (WPCA) announces a PUBLIC 
HEARING will be held on the Phase 1 and Phase 2 Wastewater Facilities Plan on Wednesday 
May 3, 2017 at 7 pm in the lower level conference room, Town Hall Annex, 66 Prospect Street, 
Ridgefield. 
 
The Agenda includes a presentation on the findings of the draft Phase 1 and Phase 2 
Wastewater Facilities Plan including the proposed plan for upgrade to the Town’s two wastewater 
treatment facilities, and the proposed plan for upgrades to the Town’s wastewater collection and 
treatment facilities.  Copies of the draft Wastewater Facilities Plan reports will be available for 
review by April 20 at the office of the Water Pollution Control Authority, 66 Prospect Street, 
(between the hours of 8 am and 2 pm), office of the Town Clerk, Town Hall, 400 Main Street, and 
the Ridgefield Public Library, 472 Main Street.  Copies of the draft Wastewater Facilities Plan 
reports will also be available by April 20 on the town’s website at 
http://www.ridgefieldct.org/water-pollution-control-authority-wpca. For further information on the 
project, please contact Diana Van Ness, WPCA Administrator at 431-2734. 

 


